
 
 

 

3 Year Contract for Barbara Lusk Stern 

Professor of Psychology 

Full-time Faculty at Collin since 1988 
 

Education/Experience 

 

 M.A., Clinical/Forensic Psychology, University of Alabama, Tuscaloosa, Alabama, 1975 

 

Professional Development and Publications 

 

 Chaired, The Young Scholar Award Review Committee, Cheiron: The International Society for 

the History of the Behavioral and Social Sciences, Summer 2017 

 Conduct, Archival Research post-Study Grant Proposal, “Measuring Minds: Psychologists’ 

Efforts to Decipher Personality and Intelligence in Historical Context,” Summer 2017 - present   

 Conduct, Archival Research in brain, biochemistry, memory, and sleep, Fall 2017 - present  

 Chaired, “Heads, Brains, and Minds,” 49th Annual Meeting of Cheiron: The International 

Society for the History of Behavioral and Social Sciences, Starkville, Mississippi, Summer 

2017 

 Participated, Program Review Committee, 50th Annual Meeting of Cheiron: The International 

Society for the History of Behavioral and Social Sciences, Spring 2018 

 Attended, The 50th Anniversary Annual Conference of Cheiron: The International Society of 

the History the Behavioral and Social Sciences, Akron, Ohio, Summer 2018  

 

College Service and Student Support 

 

 Serve, Faculty Council Elected Representative, Plano Campus, Fall 2018 - present 

 Serve, Visiting Professor, Collin College Seniors Active in Learning Program, Fall 2017- present 

 Serve, Faculty Advisor/Committee member, Texas Center for Working-Class Studies Program, 

Fall 2017- present 

 Served, Reviewer, Core Objective Assessment Team, Summer 2019 

 Served, Panelist, Book-in-Common presentation, Fall 2019 

 Served, Panelist, Auteur Film Festival, Fall 2019 

 Served, Psychology Textbook Selection Committee, Fall 2018 - Spring 2019 

 Presented, "Rocky Mountain High, Medium, and Low," Passport to the World program, 

Summer 2018 

 Participate, New Student Orientation Faculty Roundtable, Plano Baloon Festival, Psi Beta 

Induction Ceremony, Welcome Squad, Summer 2017 - present 

Board Report   


